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RICHARD R. DeMALLIE, Principal DENNIS J. BYE, Associate Principal

August 6, 2021

Dear Gloversville High Schoal Students and Parents:

As we approach the beginning of the 2021-2022 school year, | wanted to notify you of some
exciting changes in the Counseling Department and update you on counselor assignments. The
high school was very fortunate to be able to add a fourth counselor to our staff, Ms. Brittney
Burggraf. Some of you will recognize her as the person covering Mrs. D’Arcy’s maternity leave.

As we continue to meet the needs of each and every high schooler, the caseloads have
changed to better support all students. As of August 9, 2021, the counselor assignments are as
follows:

Mrs. Molly D’Arcy (mdarcy@gesdk12.org) Last names from A to Di
Mrs. Sage Fulgan (sfulgan@gesdk12.org) Last names from Dj to K
Ms. Brittny Burggraf (brittny.burgaraf@gesdk12.orq Last names from L to R
Mrs. Sheila Autilio {(sautilio@gesdk12.0rg) Last names from Sto Z

Piease feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. We are here to help!

Respectfully,

Sheila Autilio
Department Chair - Guidance
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